To:
MPSC Staff

From:
Kristy Erck
RE:
FAC Reporting Requirements 

Date:
February 24, 2016
Pages 47 and 48 of the Report & Order from Case No. ER-2014-0370 require additional FAC information to be submitted to the Missouri Public Service Commission Staff.  A number of these items relate to the reporting of new or changed fuel contracts.  Supply has now developed a monthly report which lists all fuels contracts with highlights of the contract terms.  KCP&L will file this report in EFIS monthly.  
Attached is the report for February 2016.  Please note that this document is HIGHLY CONFIDENTIAL.
If you have any questions, please call or email me at 816-701-0502, Kristy.Erck@kcpl.com.  

